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6th December, 2022 
 
To, 
Kind Attn: Ms. Kainat Malkani 
Online Surveillance  
BSE Limited 
Phiroje Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
Subject: Clarification on Increase in Volume. 
 
Ref.: Email dated 6th December, 2022 - L/SURV/ONL/PV/KK/ 2022-2023/325 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We are in receipt of your above referred email. We would like to inform that there is no price 
sensitive information, events or announcement (including pending announcement) which, in 
our opinion, have a bearing on the volume behavior of Sharda Cropchem Ltd’s scrip. 
 
We have no material information to bring to your notice as per the guidelines under 
Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We hope the matter has been clarified. However, should you have any further queries in this 
regard, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
For SHARDA CROPCHEM LIMITED  
 
 
 
_____________________ 
JETKIN GUDHKA 
COMPANY SECRETARY &  
COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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